
Use this graphic organizer with the First Chapter Friday videos on YouTube from the Word Nerd.

AR Reading Level: 5.1                        Lexile Level: unavailable

I want to read this book:   YES / NO

Here is a little background information about our First
Chapter Friday title and its creator. Feel free to add your

own notes and thoughts in the bottom box. 
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Name Date

Selah knows her rules for being normal.
She always, always sticks to them. This
means keeping her feelings locked tightly
inside, despite the way they build up inside
her as each school day goes on, so that she
has to run to the bathroom and hide in the
stall until she can calm down. So that she has
to tear off her normal-person mask the
second she gets home from school, and listen
to her favorite pop song on repeat, trying
to recharge. Selah feels like a dragon stuck
in a world of humans, but she knows how to
hide it.
Until the day she explodes and hits a fellow
student. Selah's friends pull away from her,
her school threatens expulsion, and her
comfortable, familiar world starts to
crumble. But as Selah starts to figure out
more about who she is, she comes to
understand that different doesn’t mean
damaged. Can she get her school to
understand that, too, before it’s too late?
This is a moving and unputdownable story
about learning to celebrate the things that
make us different. Good Different is the
perfect next read for fans of Counting by 7s
or Jasmine Warga.

Who Wrote It?What's It About?

Meg Eden is a follower of Jesus,
neurodivergent (autistic and anxiety
disorder), an extroverted-introvert, and
a complete nerd for all things Pokémon and
Fire Emblem. She loves to hear about what
people believe, what shows and games they
love, and why. She lives with her husband
and two cats, Chaos Theory (CT) and
Hazel, also known as “Floaf” (the fluffy
loaf). Besides being a writer, Meg has
worked as an advertising manager,
creative writing instructor, eBay seller,
research assistant in linguistics and
neuroscience, and publishing and 

WHAT I THINK

Good Different 

by Meg Eden Kuyatt

marketing
contact for a
small press. Meg
received her
MFA in creative
writing from the
University of
Maryland College
Park. She
teaches
creative writing
courses.

Novel in Verse

Read Aloud Video


